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Barnes County Commission 
August 23, 2016 

Valley City, ND  58072 
 

The Barnes County Commission met in Special Budget session on Tuesday, August 23, 2016 with Cindy Schwehr, 
Bill Carlblom, Mike Metcalf, John Froelich, and Rodger Berntson present. Chairman Metcalf called the meeting to 
order at 5:45 p.m. Some Barnes County department heads and employees were also on hand. 
 

Budget Discussion 

The 2017 budget analyses were presented and options were discussed. The Commission will meet again on 
Tuesday, September 6th for further discussion and to propose a budget for publication. If necessary, an additional 
meeting will be scheduled.  
 
With no further business, Bill Carlblom made a motion, seconded by John Froelich, to adjourn the meeting.  Motion 
carried unanimously, and the meeting adjourned at 6:45 p.m. 
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